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Potentate’s
Martin Bush, Potentate

FROM THE DESK

WOW… Is it June already???

    We have gone through half the year so far and it seemed to

 fly on by.  We have done so much so far, yet we have so much

more to get accomplished.

  

   This last month was filled with excitement and frustration. 

Many good times were shared, and memories were made,

and we have more in store for Al Kader.

   Our Second parade of the year was held in Newport on May

4th on a rain filled day.  Three go cart riders from the Desert

Shrine club drove all the way from Bend for the parade, along

with members of the Hospital Support group.  But the hit of

the day for Al Kader was the Concert Band who braved the

elements and entertained the masses.  Kudos to all those

who showed up and represented Al Kader.  Afterwards, Lady

Alicia and I were guests of honor with the Caravanners for

Mexican food potluck and a few high energy games of Bingo. 

It was a great time shared by all.

   

   Lady Alicia headed the Forget-Me-Nots luncheon on May

11th.  A Dim Sum lunch was presented to the widows of Al

Kader Nobles and it was a hit.  Many of these ladies had not

seen each other in quite some time and it was a pleasure to

see those catch up with one another.  A hand painted

decorative gift which Sydney Bush personally designed

herself, was presented to each lady to show their appreciation

to Al Kader. 

    

   Our May Stated Meeting was held on May 16th.  A Cinco De

Mayo theme was the dinner choice as Lady Debbie Baugh

and Lady Alicia outdid themselves yet again with their culinary

talents.  Many Nobles had seconds of their enchiladas and

refried beans. A Cold Sands started the evening as we welcomed

new Noble, Michael Frye, to Al Kader.  Our Deputy Grand Master,

and fellow hockey fanatic, Tim Best, was adorned with his

Grand Master’s fez.

  

   When you visit the Shrine center, remember that this is your

home as well.  When the landscape at the center looked

overgrown and needing attention, Noble Rich Ling took it on

his own and has been spending his spare time and energy and

has slowly beautified our sacred Temple grounds. Kudos Rich.

We appreciate your hard work to make Al Kader  a place worthy

of respect. 

   

   Believe it or not, Imperial Session in Reno and the East/West

weekend in Baker City are quickly approaching.  Are your going?

Do you have any questions?  Call the Shrine center to get your

questions answered.

  

   During our recent meal preparation, Ladies Alicia and Debbie

found themselves improvising with kitchen items as many of

our items in our once heavily stocked kitchen have disappeared.

Large measuring bowls, hand items like potato mashers and

sturdy mixing spoons, cooking and serving pots and pans, are

no longer at our disposal.  So, if you have any items like that in

your home that you are no longer using, Al Kader could use

them!  Please bring them by as they will come to good use

at our next dinner or event.

  

To end with a quote…

  Since it is Stanley Cup Finals hockey season, here is a famous

quote from the coach of the 1980 US Olympic hockey team

Herb Brooks.

…until next time
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Forrest Hatch, Chief Rabban

  Sometimes I reflect on my upbringing and the impact my

parents and my family has had on my life. I suppose that

this is natural, the majority of these thoughts are positive,

some not so much when I recall the trouble I got into

doing things that little boys do, even though we know

we should not.

   My father was a large man, almost six feet tall, broad

at the shoulders with large thick hands, he always had a

sparkle in his blue eyes. He worked in heavy construction

as a pipe fitter and steam fitter, my family traveled all

over the United States with his work. At some point, as

I understand not too long after I was born, my mother

said enough was enough and the family settled in

Monmouth, Oregon. My father continued to travel for

work. He would come home on the weekends or we might

go to where he was living in Sunnyside, Washington.

He was working in Hanford at the time and it was always

fun and exciting for me.

   The life lessons that my father taught me are everlasting,

such as treat others as you want to be treated, always help

those that are in need. Be respectful of others, be honest

in your actions and deeds, help improve your community.

He was a proud and a quiet man who taught these lessons

by his actions and example.

   In 1962 The Columbus Day storm hit the Willamette Valley.

This was very large wind storm causing a lot of damage.

The tower at Campbell Hall on the college campus was

blown over, roofs from buildings flew off and many trees

were blown down. When the storm had passed my father

told me that we had a lot of work to do, being eleven

years old I knew better than to question him. 

  

FROM THE DESK

Chief Rabban’sChief Rabban’sChief Rabban’s

   The next morning, my father got his chain saw and we

began cleaning up our yard. One large tree that had fallen

over hit for front porch of the house, causing some damage.

There were trees down everywhere, there was not one yard

in the neighborhood that was not a mess. I was excited when

we finished cleaning our yard, I wanted to go play and

started to walk away. My father said no we still have work

to do. That entire weekend my father continued using the

chain saw, I continued to haul the brush into piles, we went

from yard to yard. I remember asking my father why we

were doing all this work. I never will forget his answer. He

looked down at me smiled and said “because it is the right

thing to do.” I never heard anyone ask for help, we just did

what was right.

   Many years later, when I became a Master Mason, I

received a phone call from my oldest nephew who was living

in Texas at the time. He told me that he had heard that I had

become a Master Mason, I confirmed that I had. He simply

said that’s ok it will be in the mail. I called him back and he

did not answer his phone. A week later, a masonic ring

arrived in my mail box. I called my nephew and asked

where the ring had come from. He replied it was your

fathers, your brothers did not become Masons so it was

given to me. I have been the Master of my lodge here in

Texas several times, but it is time for you to wear it.

   My father lived his life in what I would call the Masonic Way,

he taught me the Masonic Principles of brotherly love, belief

and truth. I am glad for the upbringing that I have had and I

am proud to be a Mason and a Shriner!   
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  As the Chief Rabban for Al Kader Shriners one of my

responsibilities is fundraising, one of the fundraising

projects this year is to raffle off a 2023 Harley-Davidson,

standard soft tail motorcycle. 

   Recently several members of Al Kader Shrine went to the

Swap Meet at the Portland International Raceway. I had

never been to a swap meet and really had no idea what I

was getting into, this event is HUGE!

   We set up our booth where we sold raffle tickets, handed

out pamphlets about joining the Shriners. We also passed

FROM THE DESK
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Forrest Hatch, Al Kader Chief Rabbanp

out the “Simple Answers to leading questions” about

Freemasonry. These were given to those individuals who

demonstrated an interest in masonry.

   As I walked around wearing my Fez, I had the opportunity

to talk to a lot of individuals, from other venders as well as

attendees.  Several individuals wanted to know more about

how to become a Shriner, I passed out my business card

offering my assistance. I also encouraged them to go to

the Oregon Grand Lodge Website and complete an inquiry.
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Oriental Guide’s

Blair Hill, Oriental Guide

FROM THE DESK

   We, as Shriners, are all familiar with the iconic “Silent Messenger”. 

The symbol that is part of our hospital’s logo and can be seen in

statue form at every hospital.  Often referred to as the “Editorial

without words”, the image is derived from a photo taken in

Indiana in 1970.  The photo was of a Shriner carrying a patient

in one arm and crutches in his other hand.  The symbol represents

our efforts to quietly pursue our philanthropy without fanfare or

seeking recognition.  

   

   However, this silence is not serving our cause very well.  The

Shriner’s marketing team has been less silent with their TV ads

and other marketing efforts. But still, too many people don’t

know of us, or our connection to the hospitals.  And many have

not really heard of, or understand, what our hospitals do for our

Shriner’s kids. 

   

   I recently had some minor surgery and my surgeon asked about

any plans for the summer.  I told him that I was attending a

Shriner’s conference in Reno.  The doctor assisting with the

procedure remarked, “Oh, you’re a Shriner?  My daughter is one

of your patients.”  He then remarked that he had not heard of the

Shriners or the hospitals until his daughter was referred there for

treatment.  Ouch!!  I’m sure that we have all had similar encounters.

And our foundation, the Masonic Lodge, isn’t doing well with their

visibility either.  We are largely known as a “secret” society.  Most

people don’t know who the Masons are or what we do.

For all the good that we have done for our kids at the hospitals,

and all the contributions that Masons have made to our society. 

I think we have earned the right to stand up and be seen and to

blow our own horn LOUDLY!!!

   On a recent trip with other members of Al Kader one member

of our group wore shirts with Masonic symbols every day.  He

was trying to entice people to ask questions about us.   I think

that is the example we should all emulate.  Wear a hat, a shirt

or a pin that show we are Masons and Shriners.  And maybe

we will stir up enough interest for people to ask questions. 

Maybe we will attract the interest of some of the men who

 should be on our roster but have not yet heard enough about us.

Time to be LOUD and PROUD.

Time to be SEEN and HEARD!
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Linda Hatch, Queen

FROM THE DESK

   June is such a beautiful time of the year.  Time to take things little slower, smell the flowers, listen to the birds sing, and enjoy

the sunshine.  But you can only slow up a little, because the summer is full of activities and events.  Hoping you will come

out and join us.

• June 5th – Kickoff Luncheon – Al Kader at 11am.  Lunch will be an assortment of salads and strawberry shortcake for dessert, all of that

   for only $15.  This is open to EVERYONE.  This will be put on by our Chorus Unit, who is earning money for next year’s Supreme. 

   In addition to lunch there will be entertainment and a sneak peak of the 2025 Supreme Session, when our own PQ Kathy Walliker

   will become Supreme Queen.

• June 9th – 13th – Supreme Session – Boise Idaho.  I am so happy to announce we have 30 ladies signed up to go to Supreme, along

   with several gentlemen too.   It should be lots of fun.  I know I am looking forward to it.

• June 27th – Supreme Queen Visit – Al Kader.  Yes, it is really early this year.  We will be the fourth Temple she will visit.  Ceremonial will

   be at 1pm, for members and new members.  Dinner will be at 6pm.  Dinner will be Shrimp and Crab Louis (Chicken upon request),

   Garlic Bread and Dessert for $35.  Everyone is invited to the dinner.  Come and hear from the Hospital Representative, from our

   Potentate and of course, from our New Supreme Queen Jackie Hollaway.  Please RSVP to Patti Baldwin 503 910-0027 or Linda

   Dick 503 703-9552.  Wouldn’t it be great to have Harrington Hall filled to the brim with ladies and nobles with fezzes showing

   their support to the Shriners Hospital, our Supreme Queen and Nydia Temple.

   What was it about slowing down, I don’t think so, to much fun going on!

Nile Love, Queen Linda Hatch

Daughters
of the Nile
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IN THE NEWS

MONDAY June 3, 2024
7:00 pm

Under Bylaws Article 325.12 Filling vacancies a special election is required
All members are encouraged to attend this important meeting

Attending by Zoom please contact the Recorder

No Oasis or dinner at this meeting
Al Kader Shrine Center Wilsonville

2024 Dues Card Required
By Order of: IS Martin Bush, Potentate

Attest: IS Ron Gamble, Recorder
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The Pacific Northwest Shrine Association is hosting a nostalgic evening that promises to whisk attendees 
away to the golden era of The Rat Pack. This exclusive event, in Reno, Nevada, offers a unique opportunity
to relive the charm and charisma of Frank Sinatra, Dean Martin, and the enchanting Marilyn Monroe. As the
sun sets on July 1st, 2024, the festivities will commence at 5:00 pm, unfolding a night filled with melodious

A special highlight of the evening will be the performances to the tunes spun by the renowned Karaoke DJ
Bob Caudle. The event is priced, with an advance payment option of $30.00 available until June 21st, after 
which the entry fee at the door will be $45.00. Post 8:00 pm, the gathering will transform into an adult-only
zone, welcoming those over the age of twenty-one to continue the celebration. 

Throughout the night, guests will be treated to a selection of Hors d'oeuvres and have access to a cash bar to
satiate their thirst. The event also promises prizes across various categories, ensuring a delightful experience
for all those attending. Attendees are encouraged to immerse themselves fully by donning costumes reminis-
cent of the Rat Pack era. 

Whether you're a solo performer, part of a duet, or a group, this event guarantees an unforgettable evening.
Early reservations are recommended and can be made through the official website:

Shrinerspnsa.wildapricot.org
lease take advantage of this advance payment discount. For any inquiries, contact the Pacific Northwest 
Shrine Association via email. 

Pnsa2024@outlook.com
Embrace the chance to step back in time and create memories that will echo the legendary days of The Rat 
Pack.

IN THE NEWS

   The Pacific Northwest Shrine Association is hosting a nostalgic evening that promises to whisk

attendees away to the golden era of The Rat Pack. This exclusive event, in Reno, Nevada, offers a

unique opportunity to relive the charm and charisma of Frank Sinatra, Dean Martin, and the

enchanting Marilyn Monroe. As the sun sets on July 1st, 2024, the festivities will commence at

5:00 pm, unfolding a night filled with melodious karaoke renditions by Shriners and their

companions from around the globe.

   A special highlight of the evening will be the performances to the tunes spun by the renowned

Karaoke DJ Bob Caudle. The event is priced, with an advance payment option of $30.00 available until

June 21st, after which the entry fee at the door will be $45.00. Post 8:00 pm, the gathering will transform

into an adult-only zone, welcoming those over the age of twenty-one to continue the celebration.

   Throughout the night, guests will be treated to a selection of Hors d'oeuvres and have access to a cash

bar to satiate their thirst. The event also promises prizes across various categories, ensuring a delightful

experience for all those attending. Attendees are encouraged to immerse themselves fully by donning

costumes reminiscent of the Rat Pack era.

   Whether you're a solo performer, part of a duet, or a group, this event guarantees an unforgettable

evening. Early reservations are recommended and can be made through the official website:

                                                       Shrinerspnsa.wildapricot.org
Please take advantage of this advance payment discount. For any inquiries, contact the Pacific

Northwest Shrine Association via email.

                                                               Pnsa2024@outlook.com
Embrace the chance to step back in time and create memories that will echo the legendary days of 

The Rat Pack.
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IN THE NEWS

PACIFIC NORTHWEST SHRINE ASSOCIATION
Imperial Session Hospitality Night

July 1, 2024
Circus Circus-Mandalay A

Reno, Nevada

X________________________________________________________________
Last Name                                     First Name                                               Middle Initial  
!

!
Shrine Center Current Title 

!
Mailing Address City State (PV) ZIP 

__________ ________________   __________     _____________________
Home Phone             Business Phone          Cell Phone                      e-mail  !
!

Fees:
**Noble $30.00   Ladies and Family Complimentary.

Pre-pay before day of event

The following Number will be attending:

Noble: ____  Lady: ____ Family Member over 21: _____ Family Member under 21: _____

Register online www.shrinerspnsa@wildapricot.com or mail to:
PNSA Hospitality 2024

P.O. Box 1385
Columbus, MT 59019

Questions or comments please email pnsa24@outlook.com

**Pre-payment is $30.00 for Noble only. Ladies and Family are complimentary.
Over 21 after 8:00 pm (Nevada Law)

!
Method of payment: Check #___________ (Make check payable to PNSA)

U.S Funds Please
Name on Credit Card _________________________________________ !

Credit Card Type
(MC / Visa, American Express & Discover)

Number _________________________ Expiration Date (MM/YY) ______ CCV ________

Doors open at 5:00 pm and curtain will close 11:00 pm

**Payment at the Door on July 1st will be $45.00. Ladies and family will still be complimentary.

!!
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IN THE NEWS

Ticket available at AlKaderShriners.org
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IN THE NEWS

     Question:  What was the name of the first patient admitted to 

Portland’s first Shriners Hospital?

     Question:  Who found her?  Who referred her?

     Clue:           Search the January 1924 Oregonian for Lulu Pickett

     Answer:     She was only 12 years old when she became the first patient into Portland’s Shriners Hospital for

Crippled Children.  She was found by and referred by a  compassionate group of Al Kader Shriners

from Central Oregon Shrine Club.  She “would not have lived through the 1924 winter” had they

   not answered her “silent” plea.  She was Lulu Pickett.

      If you have an Al Kader History question you would like answered, email (starmason@aol.com) it to me and

      I will try to find the answer and get it to you.

     AL KADER HISTORY ASSISTANT, in charge of DISPLAYS appointed

Welcome Noble Nathan Alexander.  Come see Nathan’s unique skill and dedicated talents in the Jones

              Library upstairs in Al Kader Center.  About every 3 months Nathan will reveal more Al Kader memories

              with  “new” displays.  He works for you so come and see his good works.

     DONATIONS APPRECIATED

Too often we do not leave our inheritors with instructions regarding the disposal of our Shrine assets. 

              If you haven’t, please remember us. Without your donations, Al Kader History could not work for you.

John Smith, Historian

“THE FIRST OF MANY”
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When the Eugene Shrine Club found out the PotentateWhen the Eugene Shrine Club found out the Potentate
is a hockey player, they knew of one thing to do.is a hockey player, they knew of one thing to do.

Invite the Potentate and First Lady ice skating!Invite the Potentate and First Lady ice skating!

When the Eugene Shrine Club found out the Potentate
is a hockey player, they knew of one thing to do.

Invite the Potentate and First Lady ice skating!

IN THE NEWS
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   Five nobles from Al Kader embarked on a 22 day cruise from Auckland New Zealand in April for a wonderful

adventure! They were accompanied by their ladies and some additional friends for a trip of a lifetime. Your

Oriental Guide- Blair Hill, your Recorder IS Ron Gamble,PP, and your Marshall Curtis Hanson, represented Al Kader

well. Also accompanying them were IS Carl Thompson, PP and IS Terry Griffith, PP., along with their ladies and

friends a total of 12 participated in this amazing trip. This was a great opportunity for us to wear our Masonic

and Al Kader shirts and to share information on both fraternities.

   The adventure began with a 15 hour flight from Los Angeles to Auckland, where we boarded the Grand Princess

 Our course took us to Fiji, Tahiti and eventually to Honolulu Hawaii. We not only crossed the international date

line but also the equator.

   This was truly a trip of a lifetime, seeing and visiting places that we will never have the opportunity to visit again.

A daily log on facebook, was maintained so that everyone could follow the trip and see what exciting places we

were visiting. We are all looking forward to another trip in a couple of years to Alaska. If anyone is interested

contact me at griffstravelco@gmail.com for additional information.

AL KADER WELL REPRESENTED
ON SOUTH SEAS CRUISE
By Terry Griffith, PP

IN THE NEWS
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IN THE NEWS

Rain SoakedRain Soaked
Fun FromFun From
The NewportThe Newport
Parade!!!Parade!!!

Rain Soaked
Fun From
The Newport
Parade!!!
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BIRTHDAYS 

6/1/24 Jay R. Johnson
6/1/24 Douglas S. Hess
6/1/24 Sherman N. Weisgerber
6/1/24 John Sells
6/1/24 Richard C. Southard
6/1/24 Gibson M. Morrison
6/2/24 Duane F. Cartwright
6/3/24 David I. Munson
6/4/24 Leo A. Deg
6/4/24 Cleon M. Cox III
6/4/24 Donald R. Morrison
6/6/24 Todd R. Dow
6/7/24 John A. Welch
6/7/24 Hillard J. Fortson
6/7/24 Stanley M. Mills
6/8/24 James Q. Johnson
6/8/24 John Birch
6/8/24 Shaman S. Anderson
6/9/24 Gary R. Scott
6/9/24 Rick Hammel
6/9/24 Spencer E. Jubb
6/10/24 Joseeph I. Smith
6/11/24 Dale L. Breshears

6/11/24 Gregory L. O’Neal
6/11/24 Daniel L. Meeks
6/13/24 Gregory K. Johnson
6/13/24 Brian Williams
6/14/24 Jerry Soils
6/14/24 John S. Fox
6/15/24 Larry W. Philbrick
6/15/24 Carson Bailey II
6/15/24 Craig R. Whipple
6/15/24 George Sorensen
6/15/24 Kelly C. Nobles
6/16/24 Phillip L. Woodland
6/17/24 Norman E. Koch
6/18/24 Mark W. Allen
6/18/24 John A. Glines
6/19/24 Robert J. Fincham
6/19/24 Walter F. Wingate
6/20/24 Joe D. Young
6/21/24 William C. Korte
6/21/24 Lowell P. Cook
6/21/24 Del Doellefeld
6/21/24 Mark W. Rasmussen
6/22/24 Earnest B. Brookshire 

6/22/24 T.R. Tobias
6/23/24 William E. O’Neil
6/23/24 David H. Tucker
6/23/24 Linn A. Crader
6/24/24 Frank E. Habeker
6/25/24 Grant H. McCulloch
6/25/24 Clinton T. Cantrell P.P.
6/25/24 Timber J. Webber
6/26/24 J.R. Strong
6/26/24 Albert A. Little
6/26/24 Henry B. Heimuller
6/26/24 Brent C. Ottmar
6/27/24 James R. Belshe
6/27/24 James Lopez
6/28/24 Johnny Edwards
6/29/24 Douglas C. Poletti
6/29/24 Harold T. Johnson
6/30/24 William Newhouse P.P.
6/30/24 Robert D. Beard
6/30/24 Larry C. Evey
6/30/24 Arthur J. Hermanson P.P.
6/30/24 Tyler P. Snyder   
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MEMBERSHIP

PETITION FOR INITIATION & MEMBERSHIP

AL KADER SHRINE - 2023

Shriner International
25100 SW Parkway Ave. Wilsonville, OR
Office 503-682-442  Fax 503-685-5080

Email: office@alkadershriners.org

To the Illustrious Potentate, Officers and Members of Al Kader Shrine, Oasis of Wilsonville: I am a mastermason in good standing in Lodge No. A. F. & A. M. and
have been since ( Date)                       Address                                                                                          City/State which is recognized by or in amity with
the Conference of Grand Masters of North America. Furthermore, I have resided at my current address for not less than six months, as required by the Bylaws of the Imperial
Council. I respectfully pray that I may be made a Noble of the Mystic Shrine, and become a member of Al Kader Shrine. If I be found worthy and my request granted, I promise
to conform to the Articles of Incorporation and Bylaws of the Imperial council and the Bylaws and ceremonials of your Al Kader Shrine.
Have you previously applied for admission to any Shrine Center of the order?                    Name?                                                             When?
SIGNATURE                                                                                                           DATE       

CANDIDATE INFORMATION

PRINT FULL NAME SPOUSE NAME
RESIDENCE CITY             STATE
ZIP HOME PHONE CELL BUSINESS
EMAIL
HAT SIZE PROFESSION OR OCCUPATION
BIRTHPLACE CITY STATE       DOB: MONTH DAY            YEAR
SPOUSE EMAIL:

SPECIAL NOTE: PLEASE ATTACH A COPY OF YOUR CURRENT BLUE LODGE DUES CARD

This Petition must be signed by two (2) Nobles in good standing in Al Kader Shrine
Top line signer
Noble Print Name Member #
Second line signer
Noble Print Name Member #    

Involve Yourself! Get Active. Join a Shrine Club or Committee. If you are interested in any of the following, please
make a mark next to the group you would like to learn more about.

Al Kader Brew Club

Calliope Corps

Caravaners (RV Club)

Classic Cars

Concert Band

Cyclowns

Desert Patrol

Emerald Patrol

Greeters

Golf Tournament

Hospital Guide

Hospital Support Club

Legion of Honor

Motor Escort

Oriental Band

Patrol

Ritualists

Shrine Club in my area

Shurtah

Initiation fees, in full, must accompany Petition.  The special 50/50 fee is $50.00*. 
The first year’s dues may be prorated, based on date of initiation.  *Cost of Fez not included.

New Velour Fez $205.00, Fez Case and Accessories $50.00. Some used fezzes may be available in select sizes. Call the Shrine office for details. Used Fez $25.00

Ceremonials will be held on March 4th & October 28th. Anyone desiring to schedule additional

Cold Sands initiations, please contact the Recorder or Potentate.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY:

Recorders Record: Elected Check $        Created Member No.   

Total 50/50 Fees for initiation $50.00 – Total Fees for Shrine Year 2024 $140.00

Are you Sr DeMolay? Member of Scottish Rite? York Rite?

Enclosed is payment in the amount of $ Check No.

Please charge my credit card No.        Expiration Date

50/50
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MEETING SCHEDULE

Mark Your
calendar

Please note that all dates and events shown are subject to change without notice.

Notice of Stated Meetings

For all club/unit meeting dates and times, visit alkadershriners.org

With your phone in camera mode, hover over the QR code

above to go directly to the Al Kader Events Webpage!

MONDAY June 3, 2024 - 7:00 pm

Under Bylaws Article 325.12 Filling vacancies a special election is required

All members are encouraged to a,end this important meeting

A,ending by Zoom please contact the Recorder

No Oasis or dinner at this meeting

Al Kader Shrine Center Wilsonville

2024 Dues Card Required

By Order of: IS Martin Bush, Potentate – A,est: IS Ron Gamble, Recorder

June

Saturday, June 1st
Lebanon Parade

Thurs, Fri, Sat, June 6th-8th

Grand Lodge - Pendleton, OR

Monday, June 10th
Executive Meeting - Shrine Center

Thursday, June 13th
Emissary Meeting - Via Zoom

Fri, Sat, Sun, June 14th-16th
Eastern Star Grand Chapter

Pendleton, OR

Saturday, June 15th
St. Helens Parade

Saturday, June 22nd
Tillamook Parade

Saturday, June 28th
Imperial Session - Reno NV

July

June 30th, July 4th
Shriners Imperial Session

July 20th

Newberg Parade 

July 24th - 28th
East/West Weekend - Baker City OR

August

August 3rd

Silverton Parade

August 8th

Emissary Meeting (Via Zoom)

August 10th

 Astoria Parade

August 23-25

Masonic Cave Degrees

24




